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Hello Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to our second and first full week.  We are continuing with the old winter menu for lunches and next week will be 

week 3.  Reminder that after school clubs started this week and can be booked by giving your consent and payment via the Gateway 

app. 

We would like to congratulate not only our Star Learners and Sports Star Learners but all our pupils for yet another excellent week. 

 

Harry M is Star Learner for his 
excellent writing and being a kind 

friend 
Maddie is star learner for settling into 

Reception really well and for her 

Zeliha is every teachers dream student: 

always doing the right thing, asking the 

right questions, focussed, working 

really hard to complete work and 

extend her learning, caring and a very 

good friend.  

Nicolas is star learner for working hard both at home 

and school on his spellings and handwriting and 

having a great attitude

Leah is star learner this week for year 

1.  Leah did some extra reading over 

summer and we are super proud of her 

Ashanti is star learner this week for her 

excellent focus in class particularly in English 

and Maths 

Simran is star learner for 
her excellent attitude to 
her learning 
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Congratulations to our Sport Star Learners who have all had a very good week with 

Miss Fairey.  They have shown good behaviour, enthusiasm and taken part and 

understood the task that they were being asked to do 
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